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The native plant garden project at Atelier de la Nature, supported in part by the Acadiana Native 
Plant Project, has been successfully completed. Six metal sculptures representing native plants, 
adorned with metal bee attachments, were installed in the garden bed to enhance the natural 
beauty and educational value of the space. 

The installation was finalized and showcased to the public during the Halloween Art and Nature 
Festival held this past weekend, on October 26, 2024. Festival attendees had the opportunity to 
view and appreciate the new addition to the garden, which celebrates native flora and highlights the 
importance of pollinator species in local ecosystems. 

Please see the attached photos for a glimpse of the installation. 

 

 

 



 

 



 


